
From: Charlie Megenity <charlie.megenity@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 3:52 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 
 

Hello,  
 
I am writing in support of the Hackett Ave re-zoning and apartment development. This is exactly the 
kind of development we need in order to reach the mayor’s goal of one million Milwaukeeans — and do 
it in a sustainable manner. This development will increase the customer base for businesses in the 
Downer Ave commercial corridor. Surface parking lots are a tragic waste of our city’s space, especially 
for an already extremely walkable area that’s well-served by public transit. 
 
Charlie Megenity 
Resident of the City of Milwaukee 
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